
		

April	Webinars	on		
The	Soul	of	Money	

	
The	Rev.	Sarah	Carter	and	Sandra	Squires	will	co-lead	
a	book	discussion	of	The	Soul	of	Money:		Reclaiming	
the	Wealth	of	our	Inner	Resources	by	Lynne	Twist	for	
all	interested	persons	on	April	26	and	28	at	8	p.m.	
Eastern	Daylight	Time.		
	
Tuesday,	April	26,	will	focus	on	Parts	1-3,	"Scarcity	
and	Sufficiency,"	and	Thursday,	April	28,	will	focus	on	
Part	4,	“Changing	the	Dream.”	We	will	discuss	the	
book	and	its	applications	to	the	work	of	the	United	
Thank	Offering.	

All	interested	parties	are	welcome	to	attend	the	webinars.		Join	by	computer:	
<http://Zoom.us>		at	814-040-8194	

or	telephone	at	1-646-568-7788	or	1-415-762-9988.		Meeting	ID	is	814-040-8194.	

Join	us	for	the		
Spring	Webinars	from		

The	United	Thank	Offering	

May	Webinars	on		
2015	Grant	to		

St.	Paul’s	Within	the	Walls,	
Rome	

	
Join	our	staff	for	a	presentation	on	their	recent	
trip	to	visit	2015	grant	to	the	refugee	center	in	
Rome.		You’ll	get	to	see	exclusive	videos,	pictures	
and	talk	with	people	about	what	this	grant	has	
meant	to	them.		It’s	a	virtual	grant	site	visit	for	
anyone	who	wants	to	see	where	their	thank	
offerings	go.		We’ll	also	debut	a	new	UTO	video	
that	you	can	use	in	your	parish	or	diocese	to	
promote	UTO.	
	
Join	us	on	either	Tuesday,	May	17	or	Wednesday	
May	18	at	8pm	Eastern	Daylight	time.	


